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ST MARY’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL 
In Partnership with St Helen’s Primary School 

 

 
Church Road, 
Yate,                      
South Gloucestershire, 
BS37 5BG 
Telephone: (01454) 867155 
Fax No      (01454) 867157 
Email office@stmarysyate.org.uk 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 5 Kilve Court Residential, 13th – 15th September 2021 
 
We are really looking forward to our residential trip in September. It will be attended by myself, Mrs Evans, our 
Chair of Governors, Mr De Nobriga along with 5 parent helpers. Thank you to all the parents /carers who offered 
to help on the trip the school office have contacted the 5 parents who will be attending and they and have all 
been fully DBS checked. 
 
You should have all received a medical form by email on the 26th May which needs returning to the school office, 
a copy is attached for your information. Any medicine your child requires during the trip must be dropped off at 
the school office by Wednesday 8th September, in a clear plastic bag, labelled with the child’s name. 
 
Children will require a packed lunch for the first day. If your child is entitled to Free School Meals and you 
require the school to provide them with a packed lunch please contact the office to arrange this. Children should 
arrive at school at the normal time on Monday 13th, and go to their classrooms to register. The coach will be 
leaving school at 10:00am, we are happy for parents to wave their children off but we ask that you do not 
return to school until 9:50am (at the earliest). The year 6’s are also leaving for camp on this day but at 9:00am 
and we wish to avoid over-crowding. The children will need to be collected from their normal pick up points at 
the end of the school day on Wednesday 15th. 
   
Children will have the opportunity to give the names of friends they would prefer to share a room with and they 
will be told their rooms on arrival at the accommodation not before. 
 
Mobile phones are not permitted but children can bring a disposable camera; we will try to keep parents updated 
with pictures via ClassDojo depending on signal which is often challenging at Kilve Court because of the location. 
 
The full payment of £175.00 must be paid via Sims-Pay by 31st August 2021. 
 
Please find attached the following information that has previously been sent for your information. 
 

- Kilve Court Presentation 

- Kit List 

- Parent information Pack 

- Consent and Medical Form  

We are really excited to welcome your children to year 5 and share this exciting experience with them. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mr Mark Higginson 

Executive Headteacher:     Mr Andrew Spens  
Headteacher:  Mrs Bethan Scriven 
Deputy Headteacher: Mrs Natalie Lane 
Date: Tuesday 20th July 2021 


